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 Upcoming Events 

September 17: Spirit Night at Valentina’s Pizza 

September 24: School Mass at 8:30am 

October 2: Picture Make Up Day 

October 3: School Mass at 8:30am 

October 3: End of the First Quarter 

October 3: Early Dismissal at 1pm - No After Care 

October 6-10: FALL BREAK - NO SCHOOL 

October 13: Students Return to School  
                       Beginning of the Second Quarter 

Click Here to Volunteer! We need your help to make 

the Gala a success. To help, please contact our Gala 

Chairs:  Nicole Armstrong and David Lavallee. 

 

      September 18th from 8:30am-10:30am 

      JPII welcomes all current 8th Graders and their 

      Parents/Guardians to come learn about our school.   

      Please Click Here to register for Future Falcon Day.  

St. Jude Math-a-thon is a     
service learning program that 
teaches students about   
mathematics and the           
importance of helping others. 
Your involvement is a big part 
of making the St. Jude's    
Math-a-thon Fundraiser a   

success. If you would rather not create an account, 
but would like your student to get involved, please 
email me at nmcinnish@stjohnb.com. 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Mrs. McInnish - Math-a-thon Faculty Sponsor 

   MAKE-UP PICTURE DAY! 

         OCTOBER 2, 2025 

Greg Machen will be here for ANY 

ONE who missed picture day or 

needs to retake their school       

picture. This picture is used for   

the 2025-2026 SJS yearbook. 
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https://www.benefitgala.info/
https://www.benefitgala.info/
mailto:chairs@benefitgala.info
https://forms.gle/spYHgNubtYJKfn137
mailto:nmcinnish@stjohnb.com


Fill out the card below with your teacher name for each student. 



This Order is ONLY for the 2024 -2025 Yearbook!  

Last Day to order is September 30, 2025 



 

We're raising money 
for St. Jude! 

September 8th-26th, our school is 

hosting a St. Jude Math-A-Thon. We're 

solving math problems and asking for 

pledges so we can help kids with    

cancer and other life-threatening    

diseases. 

St. Jude Math-a-thon is a service 

learning program that teaches         

students about mathematics and the 

importance of helping others. Your   

involvement is a big part of making 

the St. Jude's Math-a-thon Fundraiser 

a success. Please promote this event 

by sharing the link to your online 

fundraising page via email and on so-

cial media. If you would rather not 

create an account, but would like your 

student to get involved, please email 

me at nmcinnish@stjohnb.com. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Register your child today and help us 

make a difference in the lives of kids 

battling cancer and other life -

threatening diseases. 

 Click Here to Register 

 

St. Jude Math-A-Thon 
Help students refine their academic skills while teaching them 

that they have the power to help others. 

https://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/Math/Math?fr_id=163388&pg=entry
https://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/Math/Math?fr_id=163388&pg=entry
https://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/Math/Math?fr_id=163388&pg=entry


 

St. John’s Catholic School has been a remarkable supporter of the St. Vincent de 
Paul Society through the years, helping those in need within our community.  
Providing food, household care items and BackPack weekend meal items which   
offer light to those in need.   

  

St. Vincent de Paul (SVDP) is very grateful for the generosity shown by the faculty, 
staff, students and families of St. John’s School each year that the school has been 
open.  As we begin this new 2025-2026 school year, it offers another opportunity to 
“Be the Light of Christ” and let your light shine.  

 

Below you will find listed items that will help to stock our pantry for home visits, as 
well as items that will be used to pack shelf stable weekend meal bags for students 
in our community. If you have any questions about needed items, or what is         
accepted, please do not hesitate to ask.   

 

With appreciation,  

Susan Abell 
SVDP 

REMINDER: 

No glass jars or containers- for safety. 

No canned corn or green beans needed at this time – we have lots! 

We do not use expired food items. 

Items do not need to be a named brand, watch for sales, coupons, store brands.   



Items Needed to Help to Stock our Pantry  
Home Visits and Back Pack Program 

Back Pack Program Wish List: 

Oatmeal boxes of single serve pouches  

Cereal boxes in single serve portions 

Gogurt yogurt squeeze pouches  

Tuna or chicken easy open pouches 2.6 oz size,  

        Single serve school day snacks. 

Bumble Bee/Starkist tuna or chicken, 

         snack packs with crackers 

Starkist Lunch-to-Go 

Vienna Sausage (single serve) 

Beans and tomato sauce (single serve)  

Mini pretzels single serve 

Teddy grahams/graham crackers (single serve) 

PopTarts 

Sandwich cracker packs all flavors 

100 % juice boxes single serve 

Single serve boxed raisins 

Gogo fruit, vegetable squeeze pouches  

Beenie Weenies (single serve) 

Chef Boy R Dee (single serve) 

CHOMPS meat sticks/Slim Jim’s  

Goldfish single serve cheese crackers  

Sandwich cracker packs all flavors 

Shelf stable milk boxes single serve 

 

Pantry Wish List for Home Visits: 

Small laundry detergent  

Household cleaners 

Toothpaste full size 

Toothbrushes full size single wrapped 

Single roll paper towels – select-a-size  

Bathroom tissue 

Men’s deodorant    

Women’s deodorant 

Peanut butter (plastic jar) 

Jelly (plastic jar) 

Hamburger helper (any flavor) 

Pasta helper (any flavor) 

Instant mashed potatoes   

Boxed Stuffing 

Baking/Pancake Mix  

Syrup 

Cake Mix   

Canned Frosting 

Family size cereal 

 

No glass jars or containers- for safety. 

No canned corn or green beans needed at this time – we have lots! 

We do not use expired food items. 

Items do not need to be a named brand, watch for sales, coupons, store brands.   


